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FILIPINIANA

Established in March 2012, the Filipiniana
Club aims to preserve, promote and share
the Filipino culture and traditions among all
residents of SCA. Membership is open to all
residents and everyone is welcome. Annual
dues are $5 per person.

We encourage you to visit and browse our website, www.scafc.
org, regularly. You will learn what the club is all about. You will
also find a membership application, news on Philippine events,
tourism, cuisine and other interesting topics.

We hold dinner-dances to celebrate Philippine Independence
in June, and Christmas in December. At other times we organize
special events to highlight our culture and the wide variety of
interests of our members.

Such events have included the Filipino Food Festival, with
folk dances and fashion shows. Members have traveled together
to scenic and cultural places in nearby states. Many of our
members enjoy the multi-sports socials. In 2013, we ran a
successful campaign to raise funds to aid the victims of typhoon
Haiyan.

The Filipinos, having survived all kinds of natural calamities
and challenges in life, are known for being resourceful and
resilient. Come join our club and discover that you can have
fun by simply getting to know the Filipino ways. Learn the
“Bayanihan” way of life.

Moving a house “Bayanihan” style
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